GOMS Eblast 1-20-23

PBIS (“In the Nest”) Information and an Upcoming Event for Students
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! We would like to give you an opportunity to take part in a short survey
regarding our campus wide PBIS program which we are renaming as being “In the Nest.” This
program supports our campus culture, and making it a safe, welcoming and positive
environment for students. Two participants will be randomly selected to win a free yearbook.
Entries will be open until Friday February 17th and we will send out weekly reminders through
the Friday Eblasts. Here is the link to the survey: Parent "In the Nest" Survey

Our “In the Nest” team would also like to make you aware that we have a fabulous student team
and we are looking forward to having our membership grow! This is a great opportunity for all
students to be able to be a part of maintaining a positive school culture and provide insight into
what is going well on our campus and any areas where we may be able to support students
more thoroughly. We will also be designing a monthly “Student Eblast” to make students aware
of what is going on around our campus. We will meet monthly, but keep students updated
through our team Schoology page.There will be an informational meeting for all students who
are interested in room B6 at 2:45 pm on Tuesday January 31st. We will be providing this
information to students via campus announcements. If your student is interested, please
encourage them to attend.

Thank you for your support at home! It is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

The GOMS “In the Nest” Team


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecWQGFKVjh-DjTLoj-nIINZzXp4PC4iio0zKHejleWpBkHVQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

